
Mount Pleasant Independent School District
Board of Trustees

Board Briefs
Regular Meeting   		  October 23, 2017 

Education and employment opportunities are offered by the Mount Pleasant ISD without regard to race, color, religion, national origin, sex, age or disability.

Presentations/Recognitions/Awards
MPHS Journalism teacher John Whitten distributed copies of the 2017 Arrowhead Yearbook to the Board and Judd 
Marshall. 
Mt. Pleasant ISD Foundation President Brad Lowry presented a check for $31,891.16 to the District for the October 2017 
Foundation Grant cycle.
Principals from Annie Sims, E.C. Brice, Corprew and Fowler Elementary Schools and Wallace Middle School introduced 
their students who had placed at the recent Titus County Fair Academic Rodeo. 
Campus Principals and Assistant Principals were recognized as part of National and Texas Principal’s Recognition Month. 
Superintendent Judd Marshall thanked them for all the work they do to make MPISD students successful. 
Marshall recognized Deputy Superintendent Debra Malone and her staff as part of Human Resources Recognition Month. 
He thanked them for their diligence and hard to work in making sure MPISD has the best possible staff.

Reports:
Superintendent’s Report: Judd Marshall
•The Certificate of Occupancy for the new MPJHS Practice 
Gym is ready. There are a couple of projects remaining: the 
canopies and bleachers. The Gym is under budget.
•The work at Wallace Middle School is 3.5 weeks ahead of 
schedule.
•NTCC dual credit courses cost MPHS students $70 per 
credit hour, lower than the regular cost of $76 per hour. 
CTE Dual Credit courses cost MPHS students $70 per 
credit hour, well below the regular cost of $150 per credit 
hour.

Curriculum and Instruction: Mike Lide 
•The Anonymous Alert system will be rolled out next month 
after all have been trained. 

Business: Stacie Thompson 
•Lanny Walker presented the Annual Financial Audit 
Report. The District had a clean audit with no problems 
found. 
•District attendance is better this October than last October.

Personnel: Deb Malone 
•The District is in compliance with the Annual Fingerprinting 
Certification. 
•Christmas hams will be delivered Tuesday, December 19.

Board Business:
•Approved out-of-town trips for MPHS Cross Country to 
Regional Meet in Grand Prairie (Oct. 22-23); for MPHS 
Girls Basketball to Tournament in Forney (November 15-
16); and, for MPHS Tiger Dolls to Master Dance Classes in 
New York (March 14-17, 2018).
•Approved a Resolution to Nominate Buddy Blue to Fill a 
Vacancy on the Titus County Appraisal District Board of 
Directors.
•Approved the MPISD District Goals for 2017-2018. 
•Approved the Northeast Texas Educational Cooperative 
Interlocal Agreement.
•Approved the 2017-2018 District and Campus 
Improvement Plans.
•Approved the Procedures for Resolving an Impasse 
Between the MPISD Board and Head Start Policy council.
•Approved the MPISD Annual Financial audit.

Future Meetings: 
     Regular Meeting: Monday, November 27, 2017, 5:30 
p.m., CSS Board Room
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